
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Simmons, Cate <CateSimmons@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/12/2015 12:08:54 PM
Subject: FW: Response to FOIA Request

Attachments: Response to Borden 9.3.2015.pdf

Cate, Mr. Borden has inquired about the status of this FOIA.  Can you tell me where we are on it?
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2015 12:09 PM

To: borden.jeremy@gmail.com

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Response to FOIA Request
 
Mr. Borden,
 
Attached is our office’s response to your Freedom of Information Act request.  If you have any questions, please let us 
know.
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca Schimsa
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
 
 

mailto:Pisarik,%20Holly
mailto:CateSimmons@gov.sc.gov

